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The Forest Baby Bank is committed to helping all families who approach us for help 
for school uniform. 
 
We do need you to do some things first: 

1. Find out what school uniform help the school offers (usually listed on 
their website, but sometimes phoning and asking is needed too) 

2. Take advantage of second-hand uniform they may have for sale. 
3. Check if you can obtain items from their unclaimed lost and found 

pile.  
4. Check any local listings for second hand school uniform for sale. 

 
Once the above has been done and you still need items, get in contact preferably 
over email fodbabybank@gmail.com listing sizes, boy or girl, whether logo’d is 
needed (we will always buy generic when it comes to primary schools as they are less 
expensive) and your name and address.  
 
Remember we will have all our school uniform stock, including school shoes, on 
display on the 20th  July at the Lydney Community Event at Bathurst Park. Buy a 
large shopping bag from us for £5 and fill it up with what you need of the school 
uniform. 
 
Our priority is that all children in the FOD get to start their new year properly 
equipped. Working together we can make this happen.  
 

 
 


